




May 9, 2005

Mike Ksar

Convenor, WG2

Dear Mr Ksar --

On behalf of the Unicode Consortium and members of the UTC, I would like to invite the Tibetan script experts of WG2 to join the "Tibetan Experts Mail List" (tibex) at Unicode.org. This list has been active from time to time over the least few years, discussing some possible extensions to the Unicode Tibetan encoding, especially a variety of literary and religious symbol sets.

To subscribe to this list, individuals can send mail to "ecartis@unicode.org" and put "subscribe tibex" in the subject line. If anyone encounters a problem, I would be happy to assist them in subscribing. My e-mail address is rick@unicode.org.

Regards,


Rick McGowan

Vice President, Unicode, Inc.

